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SRSG Wolfgang Weisbrod-Weber meets with Mr. Khalil Dkhil, 
Wali of Laayoune Boujdour Sakia El Hamra Region

On 11 July 2012, as part of his introductory engagements, the SRSG and Head of MINURSO, Wolfgang Weisbrod-Weber, met with the Wali of Laayoune Boujdour Sakia El Hamra Region, Khalil Dkhil, accompanied by the Morocco Coordinator with MINURSO, El-Arbi Mrabet. 

The SRSG received a warm welcome and was officially introduced by the Wali to the Vice President of the Layounne Municipal Council and member of the Moroccan Parliament Ahmed Lakhrif and various Shiouks (Chiefs of Tribes). They conveyed their views on the present situation and assured the SRSG of their full support. Later the Wali hosted an official lunch attended by representatives of the local authorities.  

